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Robert L. Stone to Don Stone  

Nashville, Tennessee, 11 February 1943. 

Postcard, 2 pages. 

 

 
[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 
Keep ‘Em Flying! 
LIGHTNING INTERCEPTOR 
 
[2] 
A/C R. L. Stone 12120188 
Squadron D-4 
Nashville Army Air Center 
Nashville, Tenn. 
 
Dear Don — 
Haven't time for the long letter that I owe you as I'm busy as hell now. A million thanks for your 
long, newsy and amusing letter that was the first I received here. 
Think you'll like the army as it's good for alot of laughs! Let's hear from you once you get your 
orders. Good luck, kiddo.  
Bobby 
 
Mr. Don Stone 
375 Park Avenue 
New York City 
N.Y. 
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Notes: 
Front of the postcard features an image of a plane flying against a sky blue background.  

 


